
I, as a North Dakota citizen, oppose any legislation that strips power from local 
governments. As should you be. HB1258 is sponsored by Rep. Brandonberg, whom has a 
personal gain from this project. The local citizens do not want this transmission line with 
the minimal set backs to personal residence’s and for their wishes to be undermined by 
their own representative is a travesty. There is no benefit to the state of North Dakoka to 
approve this bill and we the people will be the ones paying for it. I ask for a NO vote on 
HB1258. 

Thank you. 

Trina Schweitzer 

North Dakota, concerned citizen 

 


